

Upcoming Events:
Tuesday, October 5 – Cross Country Meet @ Spruce Home
Thursday, October 7 – Harvest hot dog lunch (provided by the SCC)
Friday, October 8 – PLC day, No school
Monday, October 11 - Thanksgiving Day - No School

Wednesday, October 13 – Boston pizza hot lunch
Wednesday, October 13 – Walk-a-thon pledge forms are due back to the school

Friday, October 15 – Picture day

Friday, October 15 – Walk-a-thon and Hamburger lunch (provided by the SCC)
Tuesday, October 19 – SCC meeting @ 5:30
Wednesday, October 27 – Boston Pizza hot lunch
Mon to Fri, Oct 25 – 30 – Spirit week

Mon, October 25 – Pajama Day

Tues, October 26 – Twin Day

Wed, October 27 – Character Dress up Day

Thurs, October 28 – Blast from the past Day

Fri, October 29 – Orange and Black Day

Principal’s Message
Greetings Everyone,
September has been a very busy and exciting month!  We are so happy to be back in the school again. Thank you to parents for encouraging your child/children in wearing their masks at school and outdoors when they are in close proximity with their friends. Our staff have been working diligently with sanitizing the students’ workspace and assorted technology devices.  Masks are mandatory when entering our school, we are thankful to everyone for complying with these protocols as well.

Our staff continue to work hard on connecting with you and our community members.  We have many positive things to share with you. One of the new ways of communication is the EDSBY online tool.  It can be set up on your computer, your phone or any device.  We are hopeful to have 100% participation by the end of the school year. Some teachers continue to use SeeSaw and Google Classroom as well. This year we have also created a school Facebook and Instagram account. Please search “Osborne Public School” on Facebook and Instagram, please like and follow our page. Stay tuned…we will be posting fun events on our pages.

The Welcome Back Chili and Bun supper was a great success. It was so nice to see many families out that day even though the weather was a bit cool! I feel very honored to be a part of Osborne community. Thank you for making us feel welcome!

The SCC still needs new members. If you would like to join our team, please call us at the school. Our next meeting in on Tuesday October 19 at 5:30 p.m.

It was so beautiful to see the support of Orange Shirt Day! It is important to acknowledge the truth of Residential Schools and Reconcile by working together to build a cohesive future where everyone feels supported.

Orange Shirt Day is an Indigenous-led grassroots commemorative day that honors the children who survived Indian Residential Schools and remembers those who did not. This day relates to the experience of Phyllis Webstad, a Northern Secwpemc (Shuswap) from the Stswecem'c Xgat'tem First Nation, on her first day of school, where she arrived dressed in a new orange shirt, which was taken from her. It is now a symbol of the stripping away of culture, freedom and self-esteem experienced by Indigenous children over generations.

On September 30, we encourage all Canadians to wear orange to raise awareness of the very tragic legacy of residential schools, and to honor the thousands of Survivors.

Mrs. Sylvia Delisle

School News:
School Cash online: 
School Cash Online (KEV) is up and running for you to be able to pay for your child’s activity fees, their hot lunch orders or their milk cards. Registering for school cash online is available through the SRSD119 website. Visit the website at www.srsd119.ca/school-cas-online for instructions on how to sign up. Although convenient, we do want you to be aware that there is a cost to doing this online and a transaction fee will be added to the cost of your items. Cash or cheque payments will still be accepted at the school.
EDSBY:
EDSBY is the new communication tool and learning management system that we will be using to communicate with parents. An invitation was sent to the email address that you shared with the school. 

Each parent will have their own account and if you have more than one child attending our schools, you can use the same information to log in and see information for all your children. If you have not signed up already, we encourage you to do so as soon as possible. This is the link to the Edsby parent support video with instructions. https://vimeopro.com/edsby/edsby-help-videos-for-parents/video/144798060. If you choose to add the app to your phone or tablet, you will be asked for a password, it is srsd119.
Cross Country Team:
We are winding down our Cross Country Running Season.  The weather has been wonderful which has helped us greatly. 

On September 29, we had a meet at WJ Berezowsky.  William Boden placed 10th in the Novice Boys Grade 4 category.  Colson Duncan placed 4th in the Atom Boys category.  Congratulations to William and Colson!  

The Cross Country Extravaganza will take place at Spruce Home on Tuesday, October 5.  This event takes place during the school day.  A note will be sent to all the parents of the team with further details.

Thank you to all the parents who have supported our athletes in Cross Country.  It has been greatly appreciated.

Ms. Miller

Walk-a-thon/Hamburger Lunch:
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Osborne School will be having our walk-a-thon on Friday, October 15, beginning at 1:00pm. This is our major fundraiser for the school year. Students have been busy collecting pledges. The money raised from the walk-a-thon will be used for special events and classroom improvements, like our outdoor classroom and school garden.

The top student fundraiser will be eligible to win a significant prize. fundraisers. The classroom with the most pledges will win a pizza party for their classroom. We also have many other prizes that have been generously donated and will be awarded to the top
In order to comply with health directives, parents and community members will not be allowed to join us this year. We hope to see everyone again next year. 

Parents/guardians please ensure that students are dressed properly, with good walking shoes and warm clothes. Once again, we are asking for your support with this event. Please help your children collect pledges and support Osborne School! All forms must be returned to the school by October 13, even if no pledges were collected.
In conjunction with the walk-a-thon, our SCC committee will be providing a hamburger lunch for all students and staff at noon. 
Due to COVID protocols we will not be having our annual harvest dinner. In place of this, our SCC will be providing a hot dog lunch for all staff and students on Thursday, October 7, at noon.
No School:
There will be No School for students on Friday, October 8 for our staff PLC day or on Monday, October 11 for Thanksgiving.
School Community Council News:

Our next SCC meeting will take place on Tuesday, October 19 @ 5:30 pm. Please join us! The SCC is a great way to become involved in your child’s education. We hope to see you there.
Milk Program:
Our milk program is up and running.  2% Milk and Chocolate milk are sold by the card for $11.00 or $1.25 per individual drink, or if purchased online they are $12.00. The cards provide for 10 drinks. Cards can be purchased at any time from Ms. Frantik. 
Ms. Frantik goes to each classroom every noon hour to deliver the milk to those students who wish to have one that day. Purchasing a card does not mean that your child has to have a drink every day, only the days that they want to.

Activity Fees:
We still have some outstanding fees. If a monthly payment system would be more convenient, please call the school at 306-922-8078 to make arrangements. Activity fees are $30 per student for grades 1-8 and Kindergarten is $15 per student. These fees can also be purchased online through the new school cash system.
Grades 5 - 8 Extracurricular:



The boys and girls volleyball teams have been holding practices during the noon hour. A note will be going home to advise parents of game times and dates. COVID protocols, masks and hand sanitizer will be expected for all when attending games. Coaches will be updating parents on all spectator expectations as well.
Sask Lotteries:
Many of our activities and field trips are partly sponsored by Saskatchewan Lotteries.  We appreciate their continued support and the support of our local Rec. Board. 
Canteen News:
We will be offering Boston Pizza hot lunches again this year. These lunches will be offered twice per month (ususally on a Wednesday) for the remainder of the year. At the beginning of the month, students will bring home their order forms. You can order both or order by the due date to ensure your child’s order is placed on time. All forms will state a return date. These orders are also payable through school cash online.
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Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division, Parents, and School Community Council members believe that regular attendance builds trusting relationships, creates a positive school culture, affirms student engagement, and strengthens student achievement.
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